
Homeless 
Awareness 
Month 
November was first declared as  
National Homeless Youth Awareness  
Month in 2007. Since then, November  
has been a time to acknowledge those  
children and families experiencing  
homelessness.  Wear a RED shirt on  
Friday November 15 to show support and bring  awareness 
to students and families whose living situations are 
uncertain.  #IWILLBEYOURVOICE 

For more information about  students experiencing homelessness in 
Philadelphia, contact Region 1 EDUCATION FOR CHILDREN AND YOUTH 
EXPERIENCING HOMELESSNESS (ECYEH)  @ ecyeh@philasd.org  

@	440?		Meet	in	the	Atrium	at	
12:00pm	to	take	a	group	photo!	

@	a	School	or	Community	Agency?		
Snap	a	pic	and	post	on	social	media!	

#ECYEHREGION1		
#REDSHIRTDAY	
#IWILLBEYOURVOICE	
homelessness contact
ecyeh@philasd.org 


